
  

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We are very much looking forward to our residential trip to Burwell House in April. As such, we 
would like to share further details about the trip with all parents. 
 
On 27th March, the Year 4 team will be hosting an information evening with regards to the 
residential trip to Burwell House. This will be at 6:00pm in the hall.  
 
We will be discussing the itinerary for the trip, some specific activities, what the children should 
bring with them, and answering any questions you might have. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there in preparation for the trip.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

Mr Hodgkiss, Miss Nutter, Mr Denton and Mrs Robertson 
 
Priory Junior School 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Priory Junior School 
 

Longsands Road, St Neots. Cambs PE19 1TF 

 

Email: office@priory.cambs.sch.uk 

Tel: 01480 226730 

Fax: 01480 226731 

 

 
 

Headteacher: Tracy Keefe B.Ed (Hons) NPQH   
   

   


